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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300016307 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SONY COMPUTER ENTERTAINMENT (SONY 
COMPUTER ENTERTAINMENT INC.) 
1-1, AKASAKA 7-CHOME, MINATO-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

DEACONS 
3RD - 7TH, 14TH & 29TH FLOORS ALEXANDRA HOUSE, CENTRAL 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 28 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

09-05-2003 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

12-03-2007 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
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acoustic conduits; acoustic couplers; duplication of computer programs; magnetic data 
media; magnetic disks; magnetic encoders; magnetic tape units for computers; magnetic 
tapes; optical goods; sound recording carriers; sound recording strips 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
abacuses; accounting machines; accumulators, electric; acid hydrometers; acidimeters 
for batteries; actinometers; adding machines; aerometers; air analysis apparatus; alarm 
bells, electric; alcoholmeters; alidades; altimeters; ammeters; amplifiers; amplifying 
tubes; amusement apparatus adapted for use with television receivers only; anemometers; 
animated cartoons; anodes; answering machines; antennas; anti-dazzle shades; anti-glare 
glasses; anti-interference devices [electricity]; anti-theft warning apparatus; 
anticathodes; apertometers [optics]; apparatus and instruments for astronomy; apparatus 
and instruments for physics; apparatus for fermentation, laboratory apparatus; 
apparatus for changing record player needles; apparatus for games adapted for use with 
television receivers only; apparatus for measuring the thickness of skins; apparatus to 
check stamping mail; appliances for measuring the thickness of leather; armatures 
[electricity]; asbestos clothing for protection against fire; asbestos gloves for 
protection against accidents; audio receivers and video receivers; audiovisual teaching 
apparatus; automatic indicators of low pressure in vehicle tires; azimuth instruments; 
balancing apparatus; bar code readers; barometers; batteries for lighting; batteries 
for pocket lamps; batteries, electric; batteries, electric, for vehicles; battery boxes; 
battery chargers; battery jars; beacons, luminous; bells [warning devices]; betatrons; 
binoculars; blueprint apparatus; boiler control instruments; branch boxes [electricity]; 
breathing apparatus for underwater swimming; breathing apparatus, except for artificial 
respiration; broadcast satellite downlink terminals; broadcasting satellite tuners; 
bullet-proof waistcoats; buzzers; buzzers, electric; cabinets for loudspeakers; cables, 
electric; calculating disks; calculating machines; calibrating rings; calipers; 
camcorders; cameras [photography]; capacitors; capacity measures; capillary tubes; 
carpenters' rules; carriers for dark plates [photography]; cases especially made for 
photographic apparatus and instruments; cases fitted with dissecting instruments 
[microscopy]; cash registers; cassette players; cathodes; cathodic anti-corrosion 
apparatus; cell switches [electricity]; centering apparatus for photographic 
transparencies; chargers for electric batteries; chemistry apparatus and instruments; 
choking coils [impedance]; chromatography apparatus for laboratory use; chronographs 
[time recording apparatus]; cigar lighters for automobiles; cinematographic cameras; 
cinematographic film [exposed]; circuit breakers; circuit closers; cleaning apparatus 
for phonograph records; clinometers; clothing for protection against accidents, 
irradiation and fire; clothing for protection against fire; coaxial cables; coils, 
electric; coin-operated gates for car parks or parking lots; coin-operated mechanisms 
for television sets; collectors, electric; commutators; compact disc players; compact 
discs [audio-video]; compact discs [read-only memory]; compact disc recorders; 
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comparators; compasses [measuring instruments]; computer game programs; conductors, 
electric; connections for electric lines; connections, electric; connectors 
[electricity]; contact lenses; contacts, electric; contacts, electric, of precious 
metal; containers for contact lenses; containers for microscope slides; control panels 
[electricity]; converters, electric; copper wire, insulated; correcting lenses [optics]; 
cosmographic instruments; counters; covers for electric outlets; cupels [laboratory]; 
cruise control systems for vehicle; current rectifiers; cyclotrons; darkroom lamps 
[photography]; darkrooms [photography]; decompression chambers; decorative magnets; 
demagnetizing apparatus for magnetic tapes; densimeters; densitometers; detectors; 
diagnostic apparatus, not for medical purposes; diaphragms [acoustics]; diaphragms 
[photography]; diaphragms for scientific apparatus; dictating machines; diffraction 
apparatus [microscopy]; digital versatile disc ROM players; digital versatile disc 
recorders; digital versatile disc video recorders; digital versatile disc players; 
directional compasses; discharge tubes, electric, other than for lighting; distance 
measuring apparatus; distance recording apparatus; distillation apparatus for 
scientific purposes; distribution boards [electricity]; distribution boxes 
[electricity]; distribution consoles [electricity]; distribution machines, automatic; 
divers' apparatus; divers' masks; diving suits; dog whistles; door closers, electric; 
door openers, electric; dosage dispensers; drainers for use in photography; 
dressmakers' measures; drying apparatus for photographic prints; drying racks 
[photography]; ducts [electricity]; dynamometers; ear plugs; ear plugs for divers; 
editing appliances for cinematographic films; egg timers [sandglasses]; egg-candlers; 
electric apparatus for commutation; electric arc cutting apparatus; electric arc 
welding apparatus; electric devices for attracting and killing insects; electric door 
bells; electric installations for the remote control of industrial operations; electric 
loss indicators; electric welding apparatus; electrical apparatus for sealing plastics, 
packaging; electricity conduits; electrified fences; electrified rails for mounting 
spot lights; electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of railway points; 
electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control of signals; electrolysers; 
electromagnetic coils; electromagnetic switches; electronic agendas; electronic notice 
boards; electronic pens [visual display units]; electronic pocket translators; 
electronic publications [downloadable]; electronic tags for goods; electroplating 
apparatus; encoded cards, magnetic; enlarging apparatus [photography]; epidiascopes; 
ergometers; exposure meters [light meters]; eyeglass cases; eyeglass chains; eyeglass 
cords; eyeglass frames; eyeglasses; eyepieces; eyeshades; facsimile machines; false 
coin detectors; fiber optic cables; film cutting apparatus; films, exposed; filters 
[photography]; filters for respiratory masks; filters for ultraviolet rays, for 
photography; fire alarms; fire beaters; fire blankets; fire boats; fire engines; fire 
escapes; fire extinguishing apparatus; fire hose nozzles; flash-bulbs [photography]; 
flashing lights [luminous signals]; flashlights [photography]; flat irons, electric; 
floats for bathing and swimming; floppy disks; fluorescent screens; fog signals, non-
explosive; food analysis apparatus; frames for photographic transparencies; frequency 
meters; fuel dispensing pumps for service stations; furniture especially made for 
laboratories; fuse wire; fuses; galena crystals [detectors]; galvanic batteries; 
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galvanic cells; galvanizing apparatus; galvanometers; garments for protection against 
fire; gas testing instruments; gasoline gauges; gasoline pumps for service stations; 
gasometers; gauges; glass covered with an electrical conductor; glazing apparatus for 
photographic prints; gloves for divers; gloves for protection against x-rays for 
industrial purposes; gloves for protection against accidents; goggles for sports; grids 
for batteries; hair-curlers, electrically heated; head cleaning tapes [recording]; 
headphones; heat regulating apparatus; heliographic apparatus; hemline markers; high 
tension batteries; high-frequency apparatus; holders for electric coils; holograms; 
horns for loudspeakers; hydrometers; hygrometers; identification sheaths for electric 
wires; identification threads for electric wires; identity cards, magnetic; igniting 
apparatus, electric, for igniting at a distance; incubators for bacteria culture; 
indicators [electricity]; inductors [electricity]; instruments containing eyepieces; 
intercommunication apparatus; inverters [electricity]; invoicing machines; ionisation 
apparatus, not for the treatment of air; jigs [measuring instruments]; juke boxes 
[musical]; junction boxes [electricity]; junction sleeves for electric cables; 
kilometer recorders for vehicles; knee-pads for workers; laboratory trays; 
lactodensimeters; lactometers; lasers, not for medical purposes; lens hoods; lenses for 
astrophotography; letter scales; levelling instruments; levelling staffs [surveying 
instruments]; levels [instruments for determining the horizontal]; life belts; life 
buoys; life jackets; life nets; life saving apparatus and equipment; life-saving rafts; 
lift operating apparatus; light conducting filaments [optical fibers]; light dimmers 
[electric]; light-emitting electronic pointers; lighting ballasts; lightning arresters; 
limiters [electricity]; locks, electric; logs [measuring instruments]; loudspeakers; 
magic lanterns; magnetic wires; magnets; magnifying glasses [optics]; make-up removing 
appliances, electric; marine compasses; marine depth finders; marking buoys; marking 
gauges [joinery]; masts for wireless aerials; material for electricity mains (wires or 
cables); material testing instruments and machines; mathematical instruments; measures; 
measuring apparatus; measuring devices, electric; measuring glassware; measuring 
instruments; measuring spoons; mechanical signs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
mechanisms for counter-operated apparatus; megaphones; mercury levels; metal detectors 
for industrial or military purposes; meteorological balloons; meteorological 
instruments; metronomes; micrometer gauges; micrometer screws for optical instruments; 
microphones; microscopes; microtomes; mirrors [optics]; mirrors for inspecting work; 
money counting and sorting machines; monitoring apparatus, electric; motor fire engines; 
nautical apparatus and instruments; naval signalling apparatus; navigational 
instruments; needles for record players; neon signs; nets for protection against 
accidents; nose clips for divers and swimmers; objectives [optics]; observation 
instruments; octants; ohmmeters; optical apparatus and instruments; optical character 
readers; optical condensers; optical data media; optical discs; optical glass; optical 
lamps; optical lenses; oscillographs; ovens for laboratory experiments; oxygen 
transvasing apparatus; ozonators; parking meters; particle accelerators; pedometers; 
peepholes for doors; periscopes; personal stereos; phonograph records; photocopiers 
[photographic, electrostatic, thermic]; photometers; phototelegraphy apparatus; 
photovoltaic cells; pince-nez chains; pipettes; plane tables [surveying instruments]; 
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planimeters; plates for batteries; plotters; plugs, sockets and other contacts 
[electric connections]; plumb bobs; plumb lines; pocket calculators; polarimeters; 
postage stamp meters; precision balances; precision measuring apparatus; pressure 
gauges; pressure indicator plugs for valves; pressure indicators; pressure measuring 
apparatus; prisms [optics]; probes for scientific purposes; projection apparatus; 
projection screens; protection devices against x-rays, not for medical purposes; 
protection devices for personal use against accidents; protective helmets; protective 
helmets for sports; protective masks; protective suits for aviators; protractors 
[measuring instruments]; punched card machines for offices; push buttons for bells; 
pyrometers; quantity indicators; radar apparatus; radio pagers; radiological apparatus 
for industrial purposes; radiology screens for industrial purposes; radios; 
radiotelegraphy sets; radiotelephony sets; railway traffic safety appliances; record 
players; reflecting discs for wear, for the prevention of traffic accidents; 
refractometers; refractors; regulating apparatus, electric; relays, electric; remote 
control apparatus; resistances, electric; respirators for filtering air; respiratory 
masks other than for artificial respiration; resuscitation mannequins [teaching 
apparatus]; retorts; retorts' stands; revolution counters; rheostats; road signs, 
luminous or mechanical; rods for water diviners; roentgen apparatus not for medical 
purposes; rulers [measuring instruments]; rules [measuring instruments]; saccharometers; 
safety restraints other than for vehicle seats and sports equipment; safety tarpaulins; 
salinometers; satellite navigational apparatus; satellites for scientific purposes; 
scales; screens [photography]; screens for photoengraving; screw-tapping gauges; self-
regulating fuel pumps; sextants; sheaths for electric cables; shoes for protection 
against accidents, irradiation and fire; shutter releases [photography]; shutters 
[photography]; sighting telescopes for firearms; signal bells; signal lanterns; 
signalling buoys; signalling panels, luminous or mechanical; signalling whistles; 
signals, luminous or mechanical; signs, luminous; simulators for the steering and 
control of vehicles; sirens; slide calipers; slide-rules; slope indicators; smoke 
detectors; socks, electrically heated; solar batteries; solderers' helmets; soldering 
irons, electric; sonars; sound alarms; sound locating instruments; sound transmitting 
apparatus; sounding apparatus and machines; sounding leads; sounding lines; spark-
guards; speaking tubes; spectacle cases; spectacle frames; spectacle glasses; 
spectacles [optics]; spectrograph apparatus; spectroscopes; speed checking apparatus 
for vehicles; speed indicators; speed measuring apparatus [photography]; speed 
regulators for record players; spherometers; spirit levels; spools [photography]; 
sprinkler systems for fire protection; stage lighting regulators; stands for 
photographic apparatus; starter cables for motors; steelyards [lever scales]; steering 
apparatus, automatic, for vehicles; stereoscopes; stereoscopic apparatus; stills for 
laboratory experiments; sulphitometers; sunglasses; surveying apparatus and instruments; 
surveying chains; surveying instruments; surveyors' levels; swimming belts; swimming 
jackets; switchboards; switchboxes [electricity]; switches, electric; tachometers; tape 
recorders; taximeters; teaching apparatus; teeth protectors; telegraph wires; 
telegraphs [apparatus]; telemeters; telephone apparatus; telephone receivers; telephone 
transmitters; telephone wires; teleprompters; telerupters; telescopes; teletypewriters; 
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television apparatus; temperature indicators; terminals [electricity]; test tubes; 
testing apparatus not for medical purposes; theft prevention installations, electric; 
theodolites; thermionic lamps and tubes; thermionic valves [radio]; thermometers, not 
for medical purposes; thermostats; thermostats for vehicles; thread counters; ticket 
dispensers; time recording apparatus; time recording devices; time switches, automatic; 
tone arms for record players; totalizators; transformers [electricity]; transmitters 
[telecommunication]; transmitters of electronic signals; transmitting sets 
[telecommunication]; transparencies [photography]; transparency projection apparatus; 
tripods for cameras; automatic; urinometers; vacuum gauges; vacuum tubes [radio]; 
variometers; vehicle breakdown warning triangles; vehicle radios; verniers; video 
cassettes; video game cartridges; video recorders; video screens; video telephones; 
videotapes; viewfinders, photographic; viscosimeters; voltage regulators for vehicles; 
voltage surge protectors; voltmeters; voting machines; walkie-talkies; washing trays 
[photography]; water level indicators; wavemeters; weighbridges; weighing apparatus and 
instruments; weighing machines; weights; welding apparatus, electric; welding 
electrodes; whistle alarms; wind socks for indicating wind direction; wire connectors 
[electricity]; wires, electric; workmen's protective face-shields; x-ray films, exposed; 
x-ray photographs, other than for medical purposes; x-rays producing apparatus and 
installations, not for medical purposes; x-rays tubes not for medical purposes; 
portable telephones in Class 09. 
 
類別 Class 28 
air pistols [toys]; ammunition for paintball guns [sporting apparatus]; amusement 
machines, automatic and coin-operated; apparatus for electronic games other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers only; appliances for gymnastics; archery 
implements; artificial fishing bait; artificial snow for christmas trees; automatic 
games other than those adapted for use with television receivers only; backgammon games; 
bags especially designed for skis and surfboards; balls for games; baseball gloves; 
bats for games; batting gloves [accessories for games]; bells for christmas trees; 
billiard balls; billiard cue tips; billiard cues; billiard markers; billiard table 
cushions; billiard tables; bingo cards; bite indicators [fishing tackle]; bite sensors 
[fishing tackle]; bladders of balls for games; board games; bob-sleighs; body boards; 
body-training apparatus; bowling apparatus and machinery; bows for archery; boxing 
gloves; building blocks [toys]; building games; butterfly nets; candle holders for 
christmas trees; caps for pistols [toys]; chalk for billiard cues; checkerboards; 
checkers [games]; chess games; chessboards; chest expanders [exercisers]; christmas 
tree stands; christmas trees of synthetic material; clay pigeon traps; clay pigeons 
[targets]; climbers' harness; coin-operated billiard tables; confetti; conjuring 
apparatus; counters for games; creels [fishing equipment]; cricket bags; cups of dice; 
darts; dice; discuses for sports; divot repair tools [golf accessories]; dolls; dolls' 
beds; dolls' clothes; dolls' feeding bottles; dolls' houses; dolls' rooms; dominoes; 
dumb-bells; edges of skis; elbow guards [sports articles]; electronic targets for game; 
explosive bonbons [christmas crackers]; fairground ride apparatus; fencing gauntlets; 
fencing masks; fencing weapons; fish hooks; fishing tackle; flippers for swimming; 
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floats for fishing; flying discs [toys]; foils for fencing; gloves for games; golf bags, 
with or without wheels; golf clubs; golf gloves; gut for fishing; gut for rackets; hang 
gliders; harness for sailboards; harpoon guns [sports articles]; hockey sticks; 
horseshoe games; hunting game calls; ice skates; in-line roller skates; jigsaw puzzles; 
kaleidoscopes; kite reels; kites; knee guards [sports articles]; landing nets for 
anglers; lines for fishing; lures for hunting or fishing; machines for physical 
exercises; mah-jong; marbles for games; marionettes; masts for sailboards; men's 
athletic supporters [sports articles]; mobiles [toys]; nets for sports; ninepins; 
novelties for parties, dances [party favors, favours]; ornaments for christmas trees 
[except illumination articles and confectionery]; paintball guns [sporting apparatus]; 
para-gliders; parlor games; percussion caps [toys]; pinatas; play balloons; playing 
balls; playing cards; plush toys; practical jokes [novelties]; protective paddings 
[parts of sports suits]; punching bags; quoits; rackets; radio-controlled toy vehicles; 
rattles [playthings]; reels for fishing; ring games; rocking horses; rods for fishing; 
roller skates; rollers for stationary exercise bicycles; rosin used by athletes; 
roulette wheels; sailboards; scale model vehicles; scooters [toys]; scrapers for skis; 
seal skins [coverings for skis]; shin guards [sports articles]; shuttlecocks; 
skateboards; skating boots with skates attached; ski bindings; skis; skittles; sleighs 
[sports articles]; slides [playthings]; sling shots [sports articles]; snow globes; 
snowshoes; soap bubbles [toys]; sole coverings for skis; spinning tops [toys]; spring 
boards [sporting articles]; starting blocks for sports; stationary exercise bicycles; 
strings for rackets; surf boards; surf skis; surfboard leashes; swimming pools [play 
articles]; swings; tables for indoor football; tables for table tennis; targets; teddy 
bears; tennis ball throwing apparatus; tennis nets; theatrical masks; toy masks; toy 
pistols; toy vehicles; toys; toys for domestic pets; twirling batons; waterskis; wax 
for skis; weight lifting belts [sports articles] in Class 28. 
 
 

 


